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INTRODUCTION OF A CONTRACTOR FOR THE DIPOMPONG TO 

MOKURUANYANE ROAD CONSTRUCTION 

 

Road Agency Limpopo (RAL) jointly with Lephalale Local Municipality introduced 

Slim Holdings as the contractor for the construction of the Dipompong, Kiti, 

Motsweding and Mokuruanyane Road on 30 September 2020. The project came to a 

halt in 2018 due to challenges which have now been addressed. 

Speaking on behalf of the Municipality, Acting Mayor, Cllr William Motlokwa, 

encouraged a good working relationship between the contractor and the community 

representative in order to ensure a successful completion of the road construction. 

The 14km road is expected to be completed within a period of six months. This 

development will assist in addressing challenges which were experienced on the 

road during rainy season and also enhance accessibility in to the villages. 

Kgoshi Ranare Shongoane welcomed the project and urged both Road Agency 

Limpopo and the contractor to guard against elements of disruption which may lead 

to a further delay of the completion of the project which was initially scheduled to 

have been completed in 2018. 
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